
Dear Families, 

 Today, was our Meet and Greet at your child’s school and I 

thank all of you who took the time out of your busy schedules to 

attend.  I hope that we answered most of your questions and that you 

enjoyed your child’s classroom. Tomorrow, is our first day of school 

and we will meet on the playground at 8:05 am. Wednesday, 

Thursday and Friday are half days and pick up time will be at 12:05. 

On Monday September 13th, we will begin a full day of school.  The 

hours will be 8:05 to 2:25. I am told that ABC care will begin on 

September 27th.  We will have the children line up outdoors in the 

morning and you will say your goodbyes and we will bring the 

children into the school. At dismissal, we will walk the children 

outdoors to meet you.  Please be patient until we recognize all of you 

and other family members that will pick up your child. In the 

beginning, please have a license or ID ready until we are familiar with 

you, your friends and family members.  

Please bring your complete paperwork tomorrow or your child will 

not be able to attend until it is handed in.   

Please bring in a change of clothes incase your child spills something 

on them or they soil their clothing. 

Please bring a crib size sheet (place name on tag with a sharpie) and 

small blanket. Rest time will begin on Monday.  

Please bring in a 4x6 family photo to be displayed in our classroom.  

                We are so very excited to see you all tomorrow! 

Warm Regards, 

Ms. Bahr (teacher) Ms. Baum (morning assistant) and Mrs. Melendez 

(afternoon assistant) 



 

 


